
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Call for President of the Board of Inquiry 
 

Start Date: October 5, 2020 
End Date: October 31, 2020 
Iqaluit, Nunavut               45 sec   
 
The Department of Health is seeking an interested registered midwife to serve as the 
President of the Board of Inquiry under the Midwifery Profession Act.  
 
Candidates must be a registered midwife under the Midwifery Profession Act of Nunavut 
or a midwife who is registered and in good standing under an Act or regulation of a 
province or other territory. Previous experience as a complaints review officer or 
experience on a complaints committee or investigation would be an asset. 

For more information or to submit an application, please contact Barbara Harvey, the 
Registrar of Health Professions, at 867-982-7655, by fax at 867-982-7640 or by email at 
bharvey@gov.nu.ca. Applicants should include their resume and a letter of interest. 

The deadline for applications is October 31. 

Copies of the Act may be provided on request and are also available at 
https://www.nunavutlegislation.ca/en/consolidated-law/current?title=M.  
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